DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY CHIEF OF STAFF, G-9
600 ARMY PENTAGON
WASHINGTON, DC 20310-0600

November 25, 2020

Base Realignment and Closure Operations Branch

Mr. Kevin Pierard

Chief, Hazardous Waste Bureau

New Mexico Environment Department
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303

RE: Notification to Perform Quarterly Static Groundwater Level Measurements at Fort
Wingate Depot Activity, McKinley County, New Mexico. EPA# NM6213820974

Dear Mr. Pierard:

The Department of the Army respectfully submits this notification of its intention to perform
the January 2021 quarterly static groundwater level measurements in accordance with the
Resource Conservation and Recovery Act Permit, EPA ID# NM6213820974 Section V.1.B5,
issued by the New Mexico Environment Department on February 25, 2015.

The Army will collect static groundwater levels from northern area groundwater wells and
piezometers and perform routine well maintenance. The static groundwater level
measurement event will take place beginning January 11, 2021. The event will take
approximately one week to complete.

If you have questions or require further information, please contact me at
George.h.cushman.civ@mail.mil, 703-455-3234 (Temporary Home Office, preferred) or
703-608-2245 (Mobile).

Sincerely,

George H. Cushman IV

BRAC Environmental Coordinator
Fort Wingate Depot Activity
BRAC Operations Branch
Environmental Division

CF:

Dave Cobrain, NMED, HWB

Ben Wear NMED, HWB

Michiya Suzuki, NMED, HWB
Steven Smith, USACE

Sagib Khan, USACE

Santiago Gallegos, USACE SPA
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Kimberly Rudawsky

From: Christy Esler
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2020 8:43 AM
To: kevin.pierard@state.nm.us; dave.cobrain@state.nm.us; Michiya Suzuki; Ben Wear; Smith, Steven W

CIV USARMY CESWF (USA; lan Thomas (ian.m.thomas2.civ@mail.mil); Khan, Mohammad Saqib
(Saqib) CIV USARMY CESWF (USA; Gallegos, Santiago M CIV USARMY CESPA (USA)

Subject: Notification to Perform Quarterly Static GW Level Measurements, Fort Wingate Depot Activity
Attachments: Notification to Perform Quarterly Static GW Level Measurements_NMED_25Nov2020.pdf
Mr. Pierard,

The Department of the Army respectfully submits the attached notification of its intention to perform the January 2021
quarterly static groundwater level measurements in accordance with the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act
Permit, EPA ID# NM6213820974, Section V.i.B5, Fort Wingate Depot Activity, McKinley County, New Mexico.

FedEx Tracking: 8132 1177 3249

If you have questions or require further information, please contact George Cushman at
George.h.cushman.civ@mail.mil, 703-455-3234 (Temporary home office, preferred) or 703-608-2245 mobile.

Sundance Consulting, Inc., under contract with the U.S Army Corps of Engineers, is respectfully submitting the attached
letter on behalf of the Army.

Respectfully submitted,

Christy Esler | Program Manager

Sundance Consulting, Inc.

Woman-Native American-Owned Small Business

4292 Tallmadge Rd. | Rootstown, OH. 44272
330-578-3024 Office | 330-727-0042 Mobile
330-358-7311 (U.S Army Office | Fort Wingate Army Depot)
cesler@sundance-inc.net

www.sundance-inc.net

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:
This message (including any attachments or enclosures) contains information that may be confidential and is intended only for the use of the individual or entity
named above. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify me by return email and destroy the communication.





